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This is why you remain in the best website to look
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debates Abraham Lincoln
1989
Abraham Lincoln:
Selected Speeches and
Writings Abraham Lincoln
2009-07-30 This Library
of America Paperback
Classic edition brings
together the most
essential writings of
America's heroic Civil
War president, complete
with detailed notes, a
chronology of Lincoln's
life and political
career, and an
introduction by the
novelist Gore Vidal.
Ranging from finely
honed legal argument to
wry and some sometimes
savage humor to private
correspondence and
political rhetoric of
unsurpassed grandeur,
the writings collected
in this volume are at
once a literary
testament of the
greatest writer ever to
occupy the White House
and a documentary
history of America in
Abraham Lincoln's time.

They record Lincoln's
campaigns for public
office; the evolution of
his stand against
slavery; his
electrifying debates
with Stephen Douglas;
his conduct of the Civil
War; and the great
public utterances of his
presidency, including
the Emancipation
Proclamation and the
Gettysburg Address.
Library of America
Paperback Classics
feature authoritative
texts drawn from the
acclaimed Library of
America series and
introduced by today's
most distinguished
scholars and writers.
The contents of this
Paperback Classic are
drawn from Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832- 1858 and
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
1859-1865, volumes
number 45 and 46 in the
Library of America
series. They are joined
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in the series by a
companion volume, number
192s, The Lincoln
Anthology: Great Writers
on his Life and Legacy
from 1860 to Now.
Speeches and Writings:
Speeches and writings
1859-1865: speeches,
letters and
miscellaneous writings;
presidential messages
and proclamations
Abraham Lincoln 1989
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 2 1859-1865 (LOA
#46) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln was the greatest
writer of the Civil War
as well as its greatest
political leader. His
clear, beautiful, and at
times uncompromisingly
severe language forever
shaped the nation’s
understanding of its
most terrible conflict.
This volume, along with
its companion, Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832–1858,
comprises the most

comprehensive selection
ever published. Over 550
speeches, messages,
proclamations, letters,
and other
writings—including the
Inaugural and Gettysburg
addresses and the moving
condolence letter to
Mrs. Bixby—record the
words and deeds with
which Lincoln defended,
preserved, and redefined
the Union. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acid-
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free paper that will
last for centuries.
Lincoln: Speeches and
writings 1832-1858
Library of America 1989
The Lincoln Collection:
Speeches and writings,
1832-1858 Abraham
Lincoln 2012 A threevolume boxed set which
includes two volumes of
the sixteenth
president's speeches and
writings, along with an
anthology of fiction,
prose, and poetry by
authors ranging from
Churchill and Grant to
Tolstoy and Twain.
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
1859-1865 Don E.
Fehrenbacher 2008-12-26
Abraham Lincoln was the
greatest writer of the
Civil War as well as its
greatest political
leader. His clear,
beautiful, and at times
uncompromisingly severe
language forever shaped
the nation’s
understanding of its
most terrible conflict.

This volume, along with
its companion, Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832–1858,
comprises the most
comprehensive selection
ever published. Over 550
speeches, messages,
proclamations, letters,
and other
writings—including the
Inaugural and Gettysburg
addresses and the moving
condolence letter to
Mrs. Bixby—record the
words and deeds with
which Lincoln defended,
preserved, and redefined
the Union. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
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1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
Abraham Lincoln Roy
Prentice Basler 1989
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 1 1832-1858 (LOA
#45) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
lincoln measured the
promise—and cost—of
American freedom in
lucid and
extraordinarily moving
prose, famous for its
native wit, simple
dignity of expressions,
and peculiarly American
flavor. This volume,
with its companion,
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writing
1859–1865, comprises the
most comprehensive
selection ever
published. over 240
speeches, letters, and
drafts take Lincoln from
rural law practice to

national prominence, and
chart his emergence as
an eloquent antislavery
advocate and defender of
the constitution.
included are the
complete Lincoln-Douglas
debates, perhaps the
most famous
confrontation in
American political
history.
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 2 1859-1865 (LOA
#46) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln was the greatest
writer of the Civil War
as well as its greatest
political leader. His
clear, beautiful, and at
times uncompromisingly
severe language forever
shaped the nation’s
understanding of its
most terrible conflict.
This volume, along with
its companion, Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832–1858,
comprises the most
comprehensive selection
ever published. Over 550
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speeches, messages,
proclamations, letters,
and other
writings—including the
Inaugural and Gettysburg
addresses and the moving
condolence letter to
Mrs. Bixby—record the
words and deeds with
which Lincoln defended,
preserved, and redefined
the Union.
Speeches and Writings
Abraham Lincoln 1989
Speeches and Writings
Abraham Lincoln 1994
1832-1858 1989
1832-1858 Abraham
Lincoln 1989
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 1 1832-1858 (LOA
#45) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln measured the
promise—and cost—of
American freedom in
lucid and
extraordinarily moving
prose, famous for its
native wit, simple
dignity of expressions,
and peculiarly American
flavor. This volume,

with its companion,
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writing
1859–1865, comprises the
most comprehensive
selection ever
published. over 240
speeches, letters, and
drafts take Lincoln from
rural law practice to
national prominence, and
chart his emergence as
an eloquent antislavery
advocate and defender of
the constitution.
included are the
complete Lincoln-Douglas
debates, perhaps the
most famous
confrontation in
American political
history. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
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than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
The Speeches and
Writings of Abraham
Lincoln Abraham Lincoln
2018 The definitive
Library of America
edition of Lincoln's
essential writings, now
in a deluxe two-volume
boxed set. Abraham
Lincoln, America's
heroic Civil War
president, was also the
greatest writer ever to
occupy the White House.
His addresses at
Gettysburg and at his
inaugurals, his
presidential messages
and public lectures, are
an essential record of
the war and have forever
shaped the nation's
memories of it. This
deluxe two-volume boxed

set gathers Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832-1858 and
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
1859-1865, first
published in 1990, which
together have been
hailed as the best
selection of Lincoln's
writings available
today, perhaps the best
ever (Christian Science
Monitor). Edited by the
late historian Don E.
Fehrenbacher, these two
books include all
Lincoln's significant
works from the entirety
of his public life,
including both sides of
the complete LincolnDouglas debates, dozens
of speeches, hundreds of
personal and political
letters, communications
to the generals in the
field, presidential
messages and
proclamations, poems,
and private reflections
on democracy, slavery,
and the meaning of the
Civil War's immense
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suffering. This is the
definitive Lincoln for
the general reader, a
momentous and thrilling
addition to any private
library in the words of
the great literary
critic Alfred Kazin.
LIBRARY OF AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation's
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America's best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 1 1832-1858 (LOA
#45) Abraham Lincoln

1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln measured the
promise—and cost—of
American freedom in
lucid and
extraordinarily moving
prose, famous for its
native wit, simple
dignity of expressions,
and peculiarly American
flavor. This volume,
with its companion,
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writing
1859–1865, comprises the
most comprehensive
selection ever
published. over 240
speeches, letters, and
drafts take Lincoln from
rural law practice to
national prominence, and
chart his emergence as
an eloquent antislavery
advocate and defender of
the constitution.
included are the
complete Lincoln-Douglas
debates, perhaps the
most famous
confrontation in
American political
history. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
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independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
Speeches and Writings,
1832-1858: 1859-1865,
Presidential messages
and proclamations
Abraham Lincoln 1989
A. Lincoln Bicentennial,
1809-2009 2009
Speeches and Writings:
1832-1858. The LincolnDouglas debates Abraham
Lincoln 1989
Abraham Lincoln 2009 A
three-volume boxed set

includes two volumes of
the sixteenth
president's speeches and
writings, along with an
anthology of fiction,
prose, and poetry by
authors ranging from
Churchill and Grant to
Tolstoy and Twain.
Speeches and Writings,
1859-1865 Abraham
Lincoln 1989
Abraham Lincoln Abraham
Lincoln 1990
Abraham Lincoln Abraham
Lincoln 1974
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 1 1832-1858 (LOA
#45) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln measured the
promise—and cost—of
American freedom in
lucid and
extraordinarily moving
prose, famous for its
native wit, simple
dignity of expressions,
and peculiarly American
flavor. This volume,
with its companion,
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writing
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1859–1865, comprises the
most comprehensive
selection ever
published. over 240
speeches, letters, and
drafts take Lincoln from
rural law practice to
national prominence, and
chart his emergence as
an eloquent antislavery
advocate and defender of
the constitution.
included are the
complete Lincoln-Douglas
debates, perhaps the
most famous
confrontation in
American political
history. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average

1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
Speeches and Writings
Abraham Lincoln 1989
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 2 1859-1865 (LOA
#46) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln was the greatest
writer of the Civil War
as well as its greatest
political leader. His
clear, beautiful, and at
times uncompromisingly
severe language forever
shaped the nation’s
understanding of its
most terrible conflict.
This volume, along with
its companion, Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832–1858,
comprises the most
comprehensive selection
ever published. Over 550
speeches, messages,
proclamations, letters,
and other
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writings—including the
Inaugural and Gettysburg
addresses and the moving
condolence letter to
Mrs. Bixby—record the
words and deeds with
which Lincoln defended,
preserved, and redefined
the Union. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 2 1859-1865 (LOA

#46) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln was the greatest
writer of the Civil War
as well as its greatest
political leader. His
clear, beautiful, and at
times uncompromisingly
severe language forever
shaped the nation’s
understanding of its
most terrible conflict.
This volume, along with
its companion, Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832–1858,
comprises the most
comprehensive selection
ever published. Over 550
speeches, messages,
proclamations, letters,
and other
writings—including the
Inaugural and Gettysburg
addresses and the moving
condolence letter to
Mrs. Bixby—record the
words and deeds with
which Lincoln defended,
preserved, and redefined
the Union. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
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founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
1832-1858 Abraham
Lincoln 1994
Abraham Lincoln Abraham
Lincoln 1989 Speeches,
letters, and
miscellaneous writings,
Presidential messages
and proclamations.
Lincoln Abraham Lincoln
1989 The first volume in
The Library of America's
acclaimed, comprehensive
edition of Lincoln's
writings, featuring 240
speeches, letters, and

drafts charting his rise
from rural law practice
to national prominence.
It includes the full
texts of the famous
Lincoln-Douglas debates
and the House Divided
speech, as well as a
detailed chronology of
Lincoln's life and
helpful explanatory
notes.
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 1 1832-1858 (LOA
#45) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln measured the
promise—and cost—of
American freedom in
lucid and
extraordinarily moving
prose, famous for its
native wit, simple
dignity of expressions,
and peculiarly American
flavor. This volume,
with its companion,
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writing
1859–1865, comprises the
most comprehensive
selection ever
published. over 240
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speeches, letters, and
drafts take Lincoln from
rural law practice to
national prominence, and
chart his emergence as
an eloquent antislavery
advocate and defender of
the constitution.
included are the
complete Lincoln-Douglas
debates, perhaps the
most famous
confrontation in
American political
history. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are

printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
Abraham Lincoln:
Speeches and Writings
Vol. 2 1859-1865 (LOA
#46) Abraham Lincoln
1989-10-01 Abraham
Lincoln was the greatest
writer of the Civil War
as well as its greatest
political leader. His
clear, beautiful, and at
times uncompromisingly
severe language forever
shaped the nation’s
understanding of its
most terrible conflict.
This volume, along with
its companion, Abraham
Lincoln: Speeches and
Writings 1832–1858,
comprises the most
comprehensive selection
ever published. Over 550
speeches, messages,
proclamations, letters,
and other
writings—including the
Inaugural and Gettysburg
addresses and the moving
condolence letter to
Mrs. Bixby—record the
words and deeds with
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which Lincoln defended,
preserved, and redefined
the Union. LIBRARY OF
AMERICA is an
independent nonprofit
cultural organization
founded in 1979 to
preserve our nation’s
literary heritage by
publishing, and keeping
permanently in print,
America’s best and most
significant writing. The
Library of America
series includes more
than 300 volumes to
date, authoritative
editions that average
1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers,
sewn bindings, and
ribbon markers, and are
printed on premium acidfree paper that will
last for centuries.
The Lincoln Collection:

Speeches and writings,
1859-1865 Abraham
Lincoln 2012 A threevolume boxed set which
includes two volumes of
the sixteenth
president's speeches and
writings, along with an
anthology of fiction,
prose, and poetry by
authors ranging from
Churchill and Grant to
Tolstoy and Twain.
Selections.
1989;Speeches and
Writings, 1832-1858
Abraham Lincoln 1989
1832-1858 Abraham
Lincoln 1989
Abraham Lincoln:
1832-1858, Speeches,
letters, and
miscellaneous writings,
the Lincoln-Douglas
debates Abraham Lincoln
1989
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